
 

20 January 2020 

 

Dear parent / carer, 

As I am sure you appreciate, we are very keen to continue to develop our 

communication and engagement with parents.  We value your support and 

input and would like to hear more of your ideas and suggestions.  There may 

also be questions that you have for us, or aspects of school that you feel need 

clarification.  We have therefore decided to offer you the opportunity to 

come to school and meet with myself or a member of my senior team on a 

regular basis. 

Our first ‘Meet the Senior Team’ session will be on Tuesday 28 January from 

3.30pm – 5.00pm.  The whole team will be available for one to one 

conversations, including our Executive Principal, Helen Dowds.  We will be 

happy to discuss anything at all for any student from any year group.  We 

may be able to support with questions you have about your child’s learning, 

their future plans, or perhaps something related to opportunities outside of 

school.  In short, we will be available to listen, support and discuss anything 

at all relating to your child’s experience at school. 

If you are interested in coming along, please come to the school reception 

where we will meet you.  If you are unable to attend but have a question or 

query, please do not hesitate to email us at school. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Emma Robins 

Principal | Graham School 

 


